
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Friday 7th May 2021 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

This week in the Nursery, we have made story props and masks and used them to help us 

retell the story of ‘The Three Little Pigs’.  The children really enjoyed putting on ‘shows’ for 

the rest of the class! 

 

 

Next week, we will be reading the story of ‘The Three Billy Goats Gruff’.  The children will 

be learning the repeated phrases from the story and we will be encouraging the children 

to join in with the words when we read the story in class. 

 

 

 

 

 Next week, it is ‘Mental Health Week’.  The Nursery children will be taking part in many 

‘well-being’ activities as part of this week.  We will be doing the ‘Captain Tom 100 

Challenge’, where the children will be doing activities such as star jumps or claps 100 

times.  On Friday, it is ‘Pyjama Day’.  The children will be asked to come to school 

wearing their pyjamas and bring in a £1 coin for charity. 

Book bags 

Your child’s book bag should only be brought in on their 

allocated days. 

PT Nursery: Mondays 

FT Nursery: Thursdays 

 

Footwear 

Please ensure that your child wears sensible footwear to 

the Nursery. No shoe laces please! 
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Home Learning: 10th – 14th May 2021 

This week we are learning: 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development:  

 To talk about who our friends are and why we like 

them  

Communication & Language: 

 To listen to and join in with farm animal stories such 

as ‘The Three Billy Goats Gruff’ 

Literacy: 

 To write our name using the correct letter formation 

 The letter and sound ‘w’ e.g. web, wig 

Mathematics: 

 To be able to count to at least 10 

Understanding the World: 

 To talk about animals and their young 

 To understand why our Muslim friends celebrate Eid 

Expressive Arts & Design: 

 To paint pictures of farm animals 

Reminders: 

 On Friday, the children can wear pyjamas and bring in 

£1 for charity 

 

 Please remember to accept your child’s place for 

Reception.  If you do not accept, your child’s place 

will be withdrawn. 
 


